
  

4Th QUARTER (E-NEWSLETTER) 

“There is no substitute for hard work” 

E-newsletter for session 2022-2023 (4TH QUARTER) 

   

It is a matter of great pleasure for us to bring out the E-

newsletter showcasing the various activities conducted in 

the primary section at Vidyalaya and cluster level under CMP. 

I am sure that 4th edition of this E-newsletter will help to keep 

everyone informed about the activities of the Vidyalaya and 

provide congenial atmosphere and gives platform for the 

students to express their talents. The primary E-newsletter 

mirrors the different faces and development of the students in academics as well as co-

curricular activities and thus it will be very rewarding experience for the children. 

              Principal (Mrs Namita Choudhary) 
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                                                             REPUBLIC DAY CELEBRATION  

 

     

 

 

  

Republic   day was celebrated with pomp and show, zeal and spirit, by the students of 

our vidyalaya. The school building was tastefully decorated with flower-pots, buntings, 

pictures of heroes of the freedom movement and national flags.Students  came  in 

dresses of Bharat Mata,Rani Jhansi and other freedom fighters. 

                                     

                                        

  



WORLD THINKING DAY (22 FEBRUARY) 

World thinking day was celebrated this year with the theme “Our planet, our 

peaceful future” Cubs and bulbul of our Vidyalaya celebrate the birthday of 

scouting and guiding founder Lord Robert Baden Powell. 

 

 

 

  

 



                                          

                                                           INITIATION CEREMONY  

   Initiation is a grand time to celebrate all the knowledge and skill that our 

students learn and acquired over the years. Students of class 5th   express their love 

and gratitude towards the primary teachers who hold their hands and take them 

towards the future. The occasion began with the lighting of the lamp by our 

Principal Mrs. Namita Choudhary. All Primary teachers share their views and bless 

students. Students promise to work hard in their future. 

    

      

 



 

 

 

  “EVERY NEW BEGINNING COMES FROM SOME OTHER BEGINNING’S END’’ 

 

   

 

 

THANK YOU 
                           


